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To Whom It May Concern, 
  
 The Town of Ruth council understands Carolinas 64 Quick Stop and Rosie Rodezno has secured all 

necessary signatures for safe operation. These signatures include the County’s Building Inspector, Fire 

Inspector, and Zoning Inspector.  The council understands CQS wishes to include the sales of beer and 

wine at said location of 228 US 64 HWY, Rutherfordton NC 28139. This location falls under the jurisdiction 

of the Town of Ruth. The Town Board has discussed the beer and wine offerings and agree she may proceed 

if she has fulfilled the necessary State and County requirements. The council would like to show support of 

Rosie and the CQS and are excited she will be operating within our city limits. Should you have any 

questions or need further documentation, please reach out via the information above left. Thank you. 

 
Warm Regards, 
 
Town of Ruth Council 
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Mayor
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Commissioner
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Nicholas Goode
Commissioner
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